

Official Summer Newsletter of Armwood Key Club

### Paul Sanders Summer Meeting

June 30th, 2018

rmwood Key Club met during the summer at Paul Sanders Park. This year's park had much more litter to clean up than Lakewood Park last year. In addition to cleaning up, we bonded over a fun frozen T-shirt competition. The winners picture is featured under the calendar.



ew Key clubbers and veterans alike were able to work together in order to establish strong bonds before school starts. Also, our local Kiwanian, Mr. Jim Powell, was able to join in on the fun. We cannot wait to see what the new class of 2022 has to offer Armwood Key Club!

## KEY CLUB®

Here are some more amazing pictures from the Summer Meeting!







Key Clubbers as possible at future meetings, and we hope everyone has an amazing summer. Don't stop volunteering!

#### Calendar of Events

# BOOKMARK IT

- July 4th: Parade Assignments
- July 14th: Car Wash Fundraiser
- July 16th/17th: Hillsborough Educator Institute
- July 24th: Sorting/Repackaging School Supplies
- Aug. 4th: Car Wash Fundraiser



## UPDATED

Be sure to serve for at least 10 hours this summer!

The official Armwood Key Club website is an amazing resource for finding summer service hours

armwoodkeyclub.weebly.com

